
Attention Parents:
 
The School District of Philadelphia’s School Selection 
process for the 2019-2020 school year is open from 
September 21 to November 2.

This is a chance for your child to apply for admission to 5 
schools outside your neighborhood school.

FIND YOUR CHILD’S FIT.  

Visit schoolselect.philasd.org for more details
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